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Broad Town Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

30 September 2020 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Speed Indicator Devices project nearing completion with the unit due to be installed on 
Broad Town Road.  Support and funding for this project was received from the 
Highways Team and the Good Energy Community Fund. 

 

 

 Broad Town has forwarded a highways improvement request for consideration as an 
area priority at the GATG for the continuation of paved/tarmacked area for safe 
pedestrian access at the corner of Pye Lane and Broad Town Road. 

 

 

 The Parish Council has awarded a grant via the Good Energy Community Fund to the 
Broad Town Community Volunteers Coronavirus support project. 

 

 

  
 

 
 


